
 Wits Tender CPP.FC.24-29  

Framework Contract For Built Environment Professional Services  
Addendum 01AD 
 
All communications are directed exclusively to the designated email addresses: 
#Dept-tenders.cpd@wits.ac.za and admin.tenders@wits.ac.za  
 
Dear Tenderers, 

We would like to inform you of an addendum within the NEC4 Framework Contract (Annexure 1) page eleven 
(11) under section X1: Price adjustment for inflation (used only with Options A). 

Kindly take note of the highlighted sections below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We kindly request that all tenderers review the updated NEC4 Contract document carefully to ensure their 
proposals are aligned with the revised requirements. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Jacobie Tollemache 
Project Coordinator | Campus Planning and Development 

E : Jacobie.Tollemache@wits.ac.za  
T : +27 11 717 9012 / 6 
W : www.wits.ac.za 

 

Campus Planning and Development OƯices, Room 5 
3 Jubilee Road, Parktown Johannesburg South Africa, 2193  

 


